BALLYDONOGHUE PARISH NEWSLETTER  
For the week beginning 21st May 2023
Fr. Sean Hanafin   Tel: (068) 47103 
SUNDAY, May 21st Today’s Mass is being offered for:
· Joan Galvin, Ballyegan whose 8th anniversary occurs at this time
· Danny and Martin O’Mahony, Ballydonoghue whose anniversaries occur at this time
· Agnes & Jim Kelly, Tullamore

SUNDAY, May 28th Mass at 11.00 a.m.

SUNDAY COLLECTION:  Last Sunday’s Collection amounted to €530.  We thank you for your generosity and we thank those who took up the collection.

DIOCESAN COLLECTION:  Last Sunday’s Collection for Education of the Clergy amounted to €279.00.  Thanks to all who contributed to the collection. 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Please remember in your prayers Mary Ann De Sousa (née Barry), Ballybunion and late of Ballingown, Lisselton who died recently.

ALL IRELAND ROSARY RALLY:  The All Ireland Rosary Rally will take place on Saturday June 3rd from 1pm in Knock.  It will include Holy Mass, the Rosary, the Stations of the Cross and a talk by Bishop Oliver Doeme. The Main Celebrant for the Holy Mass is Archbishop Eamon Martin. A bus will leave from Kerry. Please book your seat early to avoid disappointment. Ring Eilís: 087 6341538

GRAVEYARD MASSES:

· Mass at Lisselton Cemetery will take place on Monday June 12th at 8.00 p.m.

· Mass at Galey Cemetery will take place on Thursday June 15th at 8.00 p.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]BLOOD TRANSFUSION CLINIC:  A blood transfusion clinic will take place at the Community Centre, Ballybunion next Thursday 25th May from 4.45 – 8.00 p.m.  New Donors welcome.  Please phone 1800 222 111 for an appointment.

THE LETTER FILM: will be showing in St. Mary’s Church, Listowel Friday 26th May 6.30pm. The film came about following Pope Francis letter to us all called Laudato Si our responsibility to the environment. All are welcome and it’s free and a great film.

SYNOD 2021-2024 FOR A SYNODAL CHURCH: In October 2021 the Catholic Church's synodal process on the theme of synodality began. This was the first time that a worldwide listening process and consultation with parishes and dioceses was attempted and many people in Ireland took part in a listening process during the early months of 2022.  It formed part of a global document called Enlarge the Space of Your Tent, which was published last October, and then formed part of a presentation given by the Irish delegation that travelled to Prague in February for the first ever Continental Assembly of the Catholic Church's synodal process. Please visit www.synod.ie/2023update to find out more.

PARISH OFFICE:    The Parish Office at the Presbytery is open Friday 09.45 -13.45.
